
Hello, I am here for my support of SB469. I feel that all parents should have access to all pharmacutical 

inserts for any medication or vaccine given. Currently it is standard practice to offer inserts for 

medications which provides valuable information for consumers and I strongly agree that practice 

should include vaccines as well. SB469 would give parents peace of mind with routine vaccinations and 

provide a better foundation of trust with their care providers. I urge you to vote yes on SB469. Thank 

you.  

 

Cortney Thomas 

 


